Embassy of Serbia supports the action of President B. Pahor "Together for the common good"
Saturday, 06 July 2013.

At the initiative of the President of Republic of Slovenia Borut Pahor, on Saturday, 6 July 2013
in Ljubno na Savinji, an action drive by volunteers from the diplomatic corps rebuilt a
kindergarten playground in Ljubno na Savinji, in the framework of the project "Together for the
common good" ("Skupaj za skupno").

A large number of representatives from foreign diplomatic missions in Slovenia - including the
Serbian Embassy in Ljubljana responded to the invitation of President Pahor, thus making a
concrete contribution to the initiative aimed at creating better conditions for play and education
of children from Ljubno and the vicinity.

President Pahor initiated this project during his election campaign and has continued to support
it as President of the Republic. The action drive in Ljubno was the eleventh such drive and the
first one where representatives of the diplomatic corps were invited to participate.

President Pahor expressed his satisfaction with a very good response, adding that it shows that
"Slovenia has many friends who care about our country and people, and for this reason are
willing to come and help."




